Michael Blatz

From: Chair Brad Sperling

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 12:16 PM

To: Planning Department

Cc: PRRD_Internal

Subject: Re: PRRD File No. 20-008-ZN | Comments due July 21

Ok to proceed

From: Planning Department

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 9:21:46 AM

To: Chair Brad Sperling

Cc: PRRD_Internal

Subject: PRRD File No. 20-008-ZN | Comments due July 21

Good morning Chair Sperling,

Please review the attached documents regarding a rezoning application for Truman Creek in the Fort St. John area. If you
have any comments, please submit them by July 21, 2020.

Best,

Development Services

PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT | Direct: 250-784-3200
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